Dear Chair Burdick, Vice-Chair Ferrioli, Senator Beyer, Senator Boquist, Senator Roblan,

We worked long and hard to enact Oregon's land use laws. SB 432 and SB 644 are contrary to
Oregon's best interests and take us 180 degrees from the direction that we need to go. It makes
no sense to dismantle Oregon land use laws. Please do not support either of these bills.

Warm regards,
Liz Trojan

12320 SW 60th Ave
Portland, OR 97219-7013



